
	

Spartan Status

The 7th grade football team in a 
huddle during the Moss game. The 2012-2013 softball team.

Blue Jean Drive
	 	
 This week our school is 
participating in a blue 
jean drive to help 
Habitats for Humanity. 
The blue jeans will be 
used to insulate homes in 
the community to help 
people who need to 
build or renovate their 
homes. 500 pieces of 
denim will insulate 1 
home and by donating 
you help keep denim out 
of landfills. Every team 
leader will have a box in 
their classroom that you 
can put your donated 
denim in when you bring 
it. The blue jean drive will 
end October 26th.

No Referral Challenge!
Our school is currently having a “no referral 
challenge” for a fun incentive. If you don’t 
get any referrals between fall break and 
November 2, you will be rewarded the 
afternoon of November 5. Try to be on your 
best behavior so you can have free time 
with your friends!

Lady Spartan volleyball team cheering 
before their championship game.

Month of October



Weekly Schedule

Week of 11/12

Monday-  

• Girls basketball 

at Olmstead 

5:30 pm

Tuesday-

• No scheduled 

events

Wednesday-

•Picture Retakes

Thursday- 

•Girls Basketball 

vs Moss 5:30 

pm

Friday-

•No scheduled 

events

South Warren Sports
Volleyball Teams Bring Home 2 Championships

On Friday October 12th both of our volleyball teams made South 
Warren history by bringing home 2 volleyball championships. Our 
7th and  8th grade teams were both undefeated in district play for 
the entire season. In the first game, our 7th grade team played a 
tough game in front of a roaring crowd against their rivals St. Joe. 
We started the game out great, winning the first set by 18 points. In 
the second set, the game was tied and St. Joe responded to the 
first set with 3 aces that set our score too far back. In the 3rd set, 
outside hitters Claire Stinson and Meredith Woods had 5 kills each, 
getting us a lead and bring the 7th grade team a championship. 
Our eight grade team was excited for the 7th graders but also 
wanted a championship of their own. They played a tough game 
against the Bowling Green Purples, winning the first set quickly. But 
the Purples showed that they also came to play, getting an early 
lead and winning the second set.  In the third set, the Spartans 
were ahead with the score being 22-18 and they brought out 7th 
grader Nina Vespa to serve the Spartans to victory!



South Warren Sports
This Seasons 
Records

Softball:  
16-6

Football (7th): 
6-4
(8th): 4-6

Soccer
(Girls JV): 
(Boys): 8-1

Volleyball:
(7th): 12-0
(8th): 12-0

All Time 
Records:

Softball: 62-28

Football

Soccer:
(Girls JV): 13-10
(Boys): 19-12

Volleyball: 
65-8 

Football Season Comes to an End
                This season our Spartans worked very hard on and off the 
field to bring the 7th grade a final record of 6-4 and the 8th grade 
a final record of 4-6. Both teams made it to the playoffs this year. 
On Saturday October 13th the 7th grade faced Edmonson 
County, and the 8th grade faced Daviess County. Unfortunately 
both teams lost in the first round. We’re all still very proud of how 
both teams have improved this season. 

Basketball Teams Off to a Start
A couple weeks ago both our girls and boys basketball 
teams held tryouts. Recently they’ve started practice 
and began the hard work to lead off to a great season. 
The following students made the 2012-2013 basketball 
teams:

7th Grade Girls:
Sydney Cassady, Rachel Chapman, Bailee Collins, Madilyn  
Daugherty, Sarah Dennison, Peyton Ferry, Kaitlyn LaSala, 
Kaitlyn Lewis, Jordan McDonald, Emma Mills, Brooke 
Stevenson,and Ashely White.

8th Grade Girls:
Zayana Bailey, Brooke Bush, Katie Conley, Caroline Cowles, 
Augusta Crowe, Kimmie DeGroot, Brenna Greene, Sara Ortiz, 
Deanna Taylor, and Logan Willis.

7th Grade Boys:
Kyle Allen, Eddie Bahic, Kenton Blick, Aaron Cassady, Brock 
Cleary, Colton Embry, Hunter Evans, Gage Haggerty, Austin 
Howard, Cannon McDaniel, Colin Moore, and Adam Smiley.

8th Grade Boys:
Luke Bailey, Dylan Beckham, Spencer Cassady, CJ Hayes, 
Zach Haynes, Kirtley Lawrence, Ryder Litten, Austin Pollard, 
Jaxson Smith, Josh Vincent, Tyler Vincent, and Jordan.



Did You Know...?
      Fun Fact of the Week

Explore Testing Results Back
              On Monday, October 29 all of our 8th grade 
students got their explore testing results back. Your Explore 
test results tell you whether you meet the benchmarks 
needed to be successful in high school. They also tell you if 
you are prepared to take the PLAN test in 10th grade and 
the ACT in 11th and 12th grade. After the students got their 
scores back, they went to the auditorium to hear Mr. Brown 
speak about the importance of taking school seriously now 
in order to be prepared for high school and college. They 
also took a survey that gives the school information on how 
kids are taking action now in order to be prepared for their 
future. There will be a college and career readiness night 
for students and their parents on Monday, November 19.

The average person has over 1,460 
dreams a year. 

South Warren 
Takes Part in 
Mock 
Election
   
  This Tuesday our 
school 
participated in 
the largest virtual 
mock election in 
the nation. It is 
put on by the 
University of 
Virginia Center 
for Politics. 
Students went to 
the library a class 
at a time, 
registered, and 
entered their 
“ballot” after 
they had voted. 
The results will be 
announced 
soon.

            Mrs. Lemilys geometry class has been doing a 
project that they will work on and add on to 
throughout every unit in class. This unit they learned 
about transformations and have started making 
floors for a 4 foot by 3 foot school that they will finish 
by the end of the year. For the floor of the school, 
students broke up into groups of three and 
designed a floor entirely of triangles using the 
program Google Sketch Up. They then printed out 
their design on 1ft by 1ft paper. Mr. Johnson helped 
them to etch each groups design in clay and to 
glaze the design using the colors black, aqua, and 
red. We can’t wait to see how the finished product 
will look!

Fun In Geometry Class



For all the latest SWMS 
sports news and 
broadcasts, visit:

 www.ihigh.com/swms

       Lane Goodwin was a 13 year old boy from Beech 
Grove, KY who was diagnosed with a rare form of 
cancer at age 10. Lane was in remission briefly but he 
relapsed again on May 8, 2011. People from all across 
America showed their support by posting pictures of 
themselves giving a thumbs up for Lane. Lane passed 
away on October 18, 2012 at 7:53 pm. 

Thumbs Up For Lane
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